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I oppose HB 3154, contrary to Affordable Housing model which allows manufactured home anywhere in Oregon. Alternately, not a 
state issue but the governmental agency in which the property Situs is located. No structure type should be eliminated by the 
Legislative Assembly. After all city or county will decide and hold hearings if a project is assumed to be a detriment to their 
community using a basis of natural disaster dangers. For example: manufactured homes with an exterior envelope of high ignition 
point within an area with moderate or high wildfire zones.


